
Sacred Heart of Jesus Church 
Glendale, NY 

 

Celebrates  
The Blessing of Expectant Parents 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sunday October 6, 2024  
9:30am Mass 

 

All expectant and adopting parents are invited to receive a special blessing and a 

small gift in the anticipation of a child. Please call the Rectory Office at 718-821-6434 

by Thursday, September 26th and register with your name and phone number.  


